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Dear Parents  
 
  What a fantastic end to the year we have had. This half term has been 

incredibly busy with many, many highlights. I am so thankful to have been able to 

complete the whole year with your wonderful children. Their positivity, resilience and 

happiness never ceases to amaze me and we are truly blessed to be able to spend 

every day with them.  

We would all like to thank you for your commitment during this academic year. 

We wish you a restful Summer Holiday and look forward to seeing you 

back at school on TUESDAY 6th SEPTEMBER.  

 

 

 

      

  Year 6 - ‘Class of 22’ 

 

Our wonderful Year 6 children 

will be leaving us this week. 

They have been a truly 

amazing class and we will really miss them. They are 

hardworking, dedicated, trustworthy but most of all, they are kind. They are 

kind to each other, they look after and support each other and always with a 

smile on their faces. In 30 years of teaching I have never seen a Leavers Play 

that would match the quality of the Y6 play. Every child shone and the parts 

were cast perfectly. Year 6, you have so many talents and you have given so 

much to Tiverton in your time here. We know that you are taking with you the 

Tiverton values and that you are ready to step into secondary school as 

confident, independent young people. We wish you all the best for next year 

and beyond and remember to always be the very best you can be!  

Good Luck Year 6 

 

 



 

 

 

Mrs Edwards 

 

 

Mrs Edwards is sadly leaving us this week 

after 29 years at Tiverton. Gill has made 

the decision to start her retirement and 

spend more time relaxing with her friends 

and family. I have had the privilege of 

knowing Gill as a colleague and a friend 

for many years now and it is hard to 

imagine school without her. She has 

always had a genuine passion and love 

for the children of Tiverton. This love 

shines through in every kind word, thought or deed and this love has 

touched the hearts of so many children and families throughout the 

years. Gill has an energy like no other and is always thinking and 

planning ahead to make sure that school life runs smoothly. She cares 

deeply about each and every individual child that she works with and 

takes great pride in watching them grow and blossom. 

Not only does she help children develop their reading, 

spelling and Maths skills, she helps them to develop life 

skills through the many extra-curricular opportunities 

she loves to give them. Gill is a passionate gardener 

and she has helped many children to also develop a 

love of plants, flowers and nature through her 

gardening club.  

You are truly amazing, we will miss you immensely and 

we thank you for your hard work and commitment and 

for simply ’being you’! 

 

Good Luck Mrs Edwards 

 

 



 

Ms Ghulam 

Ms Ghulam has worked with our Y5 Class since November 2021. We would 

like to thank her for the commitment and dedication that she has shown 

during her time at Tiverton Academy. We would wish her well with all she 

does in the future. 

 

Household Support fund 

We would like to signpost our families to the Household Support Fund 

website. Please follow the link below to check your eligibility and to find 

instructions on how to apply. 

Household Support Fund: Access the link to Gov website for 

information to check eligibility & how to apply asap, limited time 

only: https://www.bvsc.org/hsf 

 

 

School Uniform 

Please ensure that your child has the correct uniform ready for September.  

Children need to wear: 

School jumper or cardigan with the school logo on it  

Black or grey trousers or skirt 

A white polo shirt/white shirt  

Black school shoes (plain) Please note, Trainers are not allowed. 

 

PE Kit 

Plain White T-Shirt  

Black shorts  

Black or grey jogging bottoms  

Black pumps 

 

Uniform can be purchased online from www.brigadeuniformdirect.uk.com and 

can be delivered to school free of charge. We also have a small stock of 

sweatshirts/cardigans and book bags that can be purchased from the School 

Office (paid via ParentPay). 

From September we will also sell good quality second hand uniform at low 

cost. Further details to follow 

 

https://www.bvsc.org/hsf
http://www.brigadeuniformdirect.uk.com/


PLEASE ENSURE THAT ALL OF YOUR CHILD’S UNIFORM IS 

CLEARLY LABELLED WITH YOUR CHILD’S NAME. 

 

 

School Term Dates 2022 - 2023 

Autumn Term 2022 

Term Starts: Monday 5 September 2022 

Half Term: Monday 24 October 2022 to Friday 28 October 2022 

Term Ends: Friday 16 December 2022 

TEACHER DAY Monday 5th September 2022 

 

Spring Term 2023 

Term Starts: Tuesday 3 January 2023 

Half Term: Monday 20 February 2023 to Friday 24 February 2023 

Term Ends: Friday 31 March 2023 

TEACHER DAY Tuesday 3rd January 2023 

TEACHER DAY Wednesday 4th January 2023 

TEACHER DAY Friday 31st March 2023 

 

Summer Term 2023 

Term Starts: Monday 17 April 2023 

Half Term: Monday 29 May 2023 to Friday 2 June 2023 

Term Ends: Tuesday 25 July 2023 

TEACHER DAY Monday 5th June 2023 


